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December 30, 2010

To: Rob Strunk
From: Greg Bell %

Subject: (Notification No. GCCC20100769)
Follow-up Concerning USPS Initiative Known as
Delivery Unit Optimization (DUO)

Previously Assigned Notification No. GCCC20100645

Please find attached a copy of a letter dated 12/28/2010 from John
Dockins, regarding the above reference matter.

You are designated as the APWU contact person in this matter. Contact
the USPS representative as soon as possible for discussion, if
appropriate. Please provide notification of your review to me by 1/31/2011.

Please note: Your secretary should update the Notification Tracking
Module in Step 4 CAS as necessary.
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December 28, 2010

Mr. Cliff Guffey Certified Mail Tracking Number:
President 7099 3400 0009 0514 9156
American Postal Workers

Union (APWU), AFL-CIO
1300 L Street, NW
Washington, DC 20005-4128

Dear CIiff:

This letter serves as follow-up to my October 7 letter concerning a Postal Service
initiative known as Delivery Unit Optimization (DUO), and your October 21 meeting with
Patrick Devine of my staff. As discussed at the meeting, please find enclosed a copy of
the Delivery Unit Optimization (DUQ) Guidslines, December 2010, on compact disc.

If you have further questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact Patrick at
(202) 268-5421.

Sincerely,

Yy

John W. Dockins
Manager
Contract Administration (APWU)

Enclosure

A75 L'ENFanT PLaza SW
WasHingToN DC 20260-4100
WWW.USPS. COM

(CA2010-849, prev. CA2010-687)



